
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

May 13, 2022 

 

Kristen Grillo 

Bloom Energy Corporation 

4353 North First Street 

San Jose, CA 95134 

Kristen.Grillo@bloomenergy.com 

 

RE: PETITION NO. 1510 –.Bloom Energy Corporation petition for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, maintenance 

and operation of a customer-side 1-megawatt fuel cell facility and associated equipment to be 

located at Bozzuto’s Inc., 400 Industrial Avenue, Cheshire, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Ms. Grillo: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) received the petition for the above-referenced facility on May 

5, 2022. 

 

According to Section 16-50j-39a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, “No declaratory 

ruling shall be issued to any person until a complete petition containing all information deemed relevant 

by the Council has been filed.” 

 

The Council is not able to process or accept this petition as the filing fee check #7410 was returned by the 

bank for stop payment.  .   

 

Therefore, the petition is incomplete at this time. The Council recommends that a valid filing fee check in 

the amount of $625 be submitted by May 31, 2022. If additional time is needed to submit the requested 

filing fee, please submit a written request for an extension of time prior to May 31, 2022. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

at 860-827-2951. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/laf 

 

Enclosure 

  

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov
mailto:Kristen.Grillo@bloomenergy.com


From: Degen, Tracy <Tracy.Degen@ct.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 10:36 AM 

To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 

Cc: Root, Michelle <Michelle.Root@ct.gov> 

Subject: RE: Deposit Question 

 

Good Morning Lisa,  

 

Please see the attached documentation regarding the returned check for 625.00 

 

Thank you, 

Tracy 

 

mailto:Tracy.Degen@ct.gov
mailto:Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov
mailto:Michelle.Root@ct.gov

